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Dharamshala. A program was launched by the Department of Tourism, Central University of
Himachal Pradesh at Dhauladhar Campus | on the occasion of World Tourism Day. The
programs to be organized till September 27 began with the Homestay Owners' Workshop.
Hon'ble Vice Chancellor of the university, Prof. Sat Prakash Bansal ji was present as the chief
guest on this occasion. While from Jammu University, Prof. Deepak Raj Gupta and Sandeep
Kulshrestha, Professor of Madhya Pradesh Bhoj Open University was present as the special
guest. The program started with lamp lighting. On the occasion of the inauguration of the
program, Dean of Tourism department Dr. Ashish Nag honored the Chief Guest, Vice Chancellor
of the University. Controller of Examinations Dr. Suman Sharma honored Prof. Deepak Raj Gupta
from Jammu University and Dr. S. Sundararaman honored Prof. Sandeep Kulshrestha of Madhya
Pradesh Bhoj Open University.

Prof. Sat Prakash Bansal, the chief guest of the program said that the home stay scheme gives
an opportunity to the tourists to connect with the local people and the local culture. So
whenever a tourist comes from outside, he prefers to stay in homestay. He said that
Dharamshala is a tourist city and tourism business can progress very well here, but for this all
the people associated with this area should work together. On this occasion, Sandeep
Kulshrestha, the special guest of the program, while addressing the homestays owners and other
attendees, said that in the last three years politics, economy and everything else has changed a
lot due to Covid and tourism department is also not untouched by it. Due to which tourism has
changed a lot. More than 25 home-stay owners participated in this workshop and shared their
experiences. Along with this, the owners of the homestays also discussed about the problems
being faced due to Covid in the last two-three years and gave their views on how to take
forward their business by tackling these problems in the present time.

Prof. DAC Suranga Dilswa, Dean of the Department of Tourism, Colombo University
congratuled Vice Chancellor of the University Prof. Sat Prakash Bansal ji for organizing this
program online and invited the faculty members and students of the university to visit Sri Lanka.
He said that this initiative would give an opportunity to the students to know and understand
the mutual culture between each other's countries. During this program, Dean Academic Prof.
Pardeep Kumar, Controller of Examination Dr. Suman Sharma, Dean of Travel and Tourism
Department Dr. Ashish Nag, Dean of Business School Prof. Mohinder Singh, faculty members
and students were present.
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